
Newsletter 24.1.2020 

 Emerald News 

Over the last couple of weeks the children have been very busy. Last week the children 
experienced their WOW day. There was a hunt in the wood for pictures linked to the 
learning we will be exploring this term. Then the children designed their own suitcase to 
help us travel and go on different adventures. During the afternoon some children 
watched the Paddington film and others watched a cartoon of Paddington Bear’s 
adventures.  

 

 

 

 

 

The children sent letters last week in response to Paddington’s letter. We discussed what 
an address was and it would be great if you could show or share your address with your 
children. Over the weeks we have been exploring shapes, 2D and 3D. We have discussed 
names and properties like edges, sides, vertices and faces. The children have been trying 
to spot different shapes around the school so it would be great to encourage the children 
to do this at home.  

It has been interesting listening to the children’s ideas about materials they see around 
them. We have been distinguishing the difference between an object and material. Next 
week we will be looking into the properties of those materials.  

 

 

 

 

 

Over the next couple of weeks, we will be using money in maths so please allow your 
children to come into contact with coins and notes.  

A small Paddington Bear is taking it in turns to come home with a child in Emerald, it 
would be great to see a photo of the children with the bear doing something together 
either at home, or club or an adventure somewhere. It can be emailed to me or printed 
off to bring in.  

Miss Tyler   


